
To:

Date: 4/27/1999 19:11:58

George Tannahill

Message:

Dear Mr. Tannahill,

We received your e-mail subject to FCC ID ADTCCAT dated April 23, 1999 to our Mr.
Nakayama and thank you very much.

I reply to your questions on behalf of Mr. Nakayama as follows:

1. Please refer to attached file name Tx-signal.doc which is prepared MS-Word and
described transmitted signal information.

2. Please refer to attached file name Tx-photo.doc which is prepared MS-Word and included
photograph both sides of transmitter circuit board.

3. This TV and VCR combination is not installed RF-Modulator, so section 15.115 TV
Interface Device is not applied.

4. The schematic of transmitter RF is described as title  Z7 LOCATOR,
CCZ134/194/196/254/256  on schematic diagram right bottom.  For your reference, please
refer to attached file name Tx-schem.doc  which is prepared MS-Word and include
transmitter schematic.

I hope that above our responses satisfy your questions.

Please review our response and issue Certificate as soon as possible.

We greatly appreciate you for your cooperation.

Best Regards,
K. Uno / FUNAI
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